
                                              Anserphone of Natchez, Inc. 

                    146 N Shields Lane 

                                                                       Natchez, Ms. 39120  

                    601-442-7395 

 

 

May 30, 2013 

 

FCC 

Washington, DC 

Dear Sir: 

Please accept this notice that we are surrendering our Earth station License E960178 effective 
immediately. 

We can no longer support this in our operations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G McGehee 

President 

 

 

         


